
Still under the management of Dieter Kolpe, the location with high-bay warehouse in Wiehl-Bo-
mig was purchased in 2004 in order to have more space for the expansion of the company. The 
warehouse has a total area of approx. 2,500 m² and offers more than 3,300 pallet spaces. Initially, 
several companies were located there for rent, some of which continue to share space.

The considerations to relocate the Elsenroth sales warehouse and the shipping department to 
Wiehl-Bomig had already existed for some time. However, like many other things, the Corona pan-
demic put this project on the shelf for the time being.

In October 2022, the time had come; the shipping team moved to Bomig together with the sales 
warehouse. A step that was initially perceived with some melancholy among the staff, as this was the 
first time that the employees were no longer together at one location. But change can also be good; 
work processes have been optimized, walking distances shortened, and more space for more effi-
cient production has been created at the Elsenroth site. Following various renovations, the quality as-
surance offices are to be enlarged and the production management is to move to a more central office. 

Logistics and warehouse at new location


